
 

September 22, 2017 
 
Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
City Hall, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102-4689 
 
Subject: File # 170995 
 
Dear Ms. Calvillo: 
 
San Francisco Public Works has no objections or concerns regarding BOS File # 170995, a 
resolution adding the commemorative street name “Tony Bennett Way” to the 900 Block 
of Mason Street 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jeremy Spitz 
Government and Legislative Affairs Analyst 


